
December 2021

Tidings of Comfort and Joy

Unto us a Son is given.

And His name shall be called,

‘’Wonderful,”  “Counselor’,”  “Almighty God,”

‘”Our Everlasting Father,” ‘”the Prince of Peace.”

…He shall reign forever and ever.

This Christmas season, receive His peace and know His love, forever grateful 
and filled with His joy, resting in Him. 



From the Secretariat

Brothers and Sisters,

The Secretariat would like to announce that Andy Fowler has been

elected as the new chairman, effective immediately. Welcome to

the team Andy!

Blessings,

Kristin Bailey

Secretary/Former Acting Chair



2021 NFTD Secretariat
The following individuals will be serving as the Secretariat for NFTD in 2022: 

Chairperson – Andy Fowler

Community Spiritual Director – Felicia Pearson

Men’s Leader – Marden McClamma

Women’s Leader – Chris Farney

Secretary – Kristin Bailey

Treasurer – Ron VunKannen

Database Coordinator – Morgan Bass

Pre-Weekend Couple – Patrick and Melissa Smith

Weekend Couple – Clint and Margie Willis

Fourth Day Couple – Michael and Shea Sanders

Food Couple – Bruce and Jaime Hale

Palanca Couple – Andy and Shannon Hall

Pescadore Orientation Couple – Tom and Renee Van Gundy

Newsletter Coordinator – Anne Campbell

Please lift each of them up in prayer as they join together in leading this Community in 2021. 

Contact information for each member may be found at NFTD.org.



From Our Chairman
Greetings Tres Dias Family, 

Thank you for allowing me to serve as Chairman for North Florida Tres Dias.
There is no doubt in my mind that we have the greatest community in the
world and it’s because of all of you. I look forward to what God is going to do in
and through us in 2022. Please continue to pray for the Secretariat, our rectors,
our community, and potential candidates for 2022. If there is anything that I
can do for any of you, please don't hesitate to reach out and let me know.

De Colores, 

Andy Fowler

Chairman

North Florida Tres Dias



Upcoming Events
December 2021
❖NO SEQUELA in December
❖25th – Celebrate His birth!!

January 2022
❖15th – Sequela @ First Baptist Church of Lloyd, 

Monticello, FL. 5:00 p.m.
❖29th – Pescadore Orientation,  Crossroads 

Church in Beachton, GA. 9:30 a.m. 



From Our Rector of 
Men’s NFTD #63

Hello North Florida Tres Dias Family!

It’s been a busy two months since the weekend in October. A lot is happening and lots
of plans are being made. I’ve been amazed to see Abba Father’s plan coming together.
I’m currently in the process of building His team and getting ready for the meetings to
begin. I have most of the heads and professors in place and will be calling the rest of the
team in the very near future. As you pray and feel led to serve on weekend #63, know
there is plenty of room for you. Please go to nftd.org and fill out an application.

Please pray for both weekends, the teams and our families. Pray that the Kingdom of
God is on full display as we get ready to serve the men being sponsored as candidates
on weekend #63. Lastly, I encourage you to pray about who to sponsor for the men’s
and women’s weekends.

Wishing each of you a very Merry Christmas!!
Mark Savage #41
Rector #63
“Your Kingdom Come” Matthew 6:10



From Our Rector of 
Women’s NFTD #63

I CAN’T EVEN BELIEVE HOW FAST THE DAYS ARE GOING BY. We are not too far from Christmas. 

Daddy has been speaking to me about the team and placing people where He wants them to be. I
am sure that it will be exactly where He needs everyone. I am so excited to see what He is going to
do.

I am so grateful for everyone who has applied. We hope to have a full time and full candidates. 

Please be in prayer about whether you need to put in an application to serve, and mostly about
who Daddy might want you to Sponsor. Remember the only way Daddy God can use the tool we all
love called Tres Dias is if we Sponsor someone to go through.

I know that Daddy God is going to show up and show out again and I know He already has planned
out the people who will be there. Do your part to listen to His Voice as He whispers in your ear.

He is already holding each of us in the palm of His Hands, and He has never left you, not for one
second in your whole life. He has always been there holding you and waiting for you to turn your
head ever so slightly and see Him there. Let’s not keep Him waiting any longer Let’s reflect our
Jesus by being His hands and feet. I just love the security in that thought. He has me. He holds me.
He will never leave me. He has not forgotten me. All those things He promises us.

I love you all.

Annie Tillman, NFTD #40

Rector NFTD #63



Sequelas
Merry Christmas North Florida Tres Dias Family,

We hope everyone had a very Happy Thanksgiving and spent
lots of time with family and friends. It was really good seeing
so many of you at the Victory Sequela last month. There is not
going to be a sequela in December due to the busyness of the
season. The next sequela will be on January 15th at First
Baptist Church of Lloyd. It will begin at 5pm. The address is
124 St Louis St. Monticello, Florida 32344. Exit 217.

Best wishes for a joyous Christmas filled with love, peace,
happiness and blessings!

Much Love,
Mark and Karen Savage
4th Day Couple



Pescadore Orientation
De Colores!!

Tres Dias #63 Rectors are praying and preparing for the upcoming Spring
weekend. Please submit your application to serve on the upcoming
weekends. We are preparing the next P.O. (Pescadore Orientation) for
January 29, 2022. It will be in Beachton, GA @ Crossroads Church, 9:30
am. If you are planning to serve and/or sponsor a candidate, we ask that
you attend the P.O.
Mark your calendars because January will be here before we know it!!
Praying this Christmas Season that you will enjoy spending time with 
family and friends!!

Merry Christmas!!
Tom and Renee Van Gundy

P.O. Couple


